
SEEKING GPs 
Survey about  
chlamydia management
Management of Chlamydia Cases in Australia (MoCCA) is 
a National Health and Medical Research Council funded 
partnership grant that is investigating strategies to  
strengthen management of chlamydia cases in  
Australian general practice. 

If you’re a GP working in Australian 
general practice, researchers at the 
University of Melbourne would love to 
hear about your chlamydia management 
practices and your opinion on some 
proposed strategies to support care of 
patients with a chlamydia infection.  

Complete the short 20 minute survey 
here: http://go.unimelb.edu.au/w7rr

Participants may be eligible to go into the draw to win 
one of ten $100 Coles/Myer gift vouchers*

For more information, please contact us at 
mocca-info@unimelb.edu.au

*Terms and conditions apply. 

This study has been approved by The University of Melbourne Ethics Committee, ID: 1853183
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